
From: DeRosa, Darleen
Sent: 4/19/2011 8:19:51 PM
To: 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov); 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov)

Dietz, Sidney
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Gleicher, Cliff (SmartMeter) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJGf)

RedactedCc:

Bcc:
Subject: Contact Info. 

Marzia, Terrie:

Thanks for the discussion today regarding our communications efforts next week for the next 
stage of our SmartMeter upgrade. Per your request, we're happy to share our announcement 
materials with you beforehand.

I'm leaving on vacation beginning tomorrow and returning on April 28, so in my absence, I'm 
cc:ing
materials will come from him.

Redacted who will be the lead on this for External Communications. The draft

Regards,

Darleen.

Darleen DeRosa | Director

SmartMeter™ Engagement

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Direct: 415,973,0211

Mobile: 650,743,9807

BlackBerry: 415,205,9450
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